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Dear sirs/madams,
This is just so very distressing.   What is being aborted here?  This is a
 totally developed human being that is waiting to  come healthily out
 of its mother’s womb and take its first breath.       My comment
 regarding this proposed change to the law regarding abortion is that
 allowing abortions to happen up to the due date is nothing short of
 murder.  Ait is intentionally taking a life.   To “kill” this child cannot
 be allowed.   Does Mr. Pyne have children??   Has he seen a new
 born full of life that is just the beginning of what is to be a complete
 and long life?
 
  No abortion should be allowed...however the law is the law
 regarding this.  BUT  late term abortions just cannot not be
 allowed.        The way these little living human beings that are
 developing in the womb are literally being killed is horrifying.    Can
 you imagine the pain these tiny babies are going through.   Just
 embryos??   What in the world  do people think these embryos are -
 chickens?  Birds?    No...they are human beings from the very
 beginning.  That is just what they are – they will turn out like you
 and me – people living full lives.  It is not our right to take this from
 them.
 
It is with utter dismay that there is a need to write this email and I
 hope you will  see just what this bill is doing and not accept it.  
 
Sincerely,
 
Corinne M. Lindsay
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